
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
29th February 2024 
 
 
 
 
Comic Relief- 15th March 2024 
 

Dear Parents,  
 

For comic relief this year we have decided to have some fun decorating cakes with funny 
faces! During the afternoon children will have some time to decorate their own cake and 
we will award prizes for the funniest!  
 
Also, please support your child in preparing a (appropriate!) joke to share with the school 
after we have decorated our cakes.  
 

Activities will take place in the afternoon to allow Worksop Music Festival children to join 
in when they return. We will spend a little time talking through what comic relief is all 
about and exploring some of the charities helped through donations.  
 

Please send children in normal school uniform.  
 

School will provide cakes and decorations. Donations can be made through the following 
link please: 
 
https://app.parentpay.com/ParentPayShop/Foc/Default.aspx?shopid=14628 
Or scanning the QR code below: 
 

 
 

Kind Regards,  
Leanne Holmes  

Bakewell Methodist Academy 
Stoney Close 
Bakewell  
DE45 1FR 
 
www. Bakewellmethodistacademy.co.uk  
01629 812389 
info@bma.epworthtrust.org.uk   
 
Headteacher, Mrs Sarah Owens  
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